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Taste for travel

Isabel will never forget the amazing experiences she had in 
Costa Rica on a school trip when she was in Year 10 at Lode 
Heath School. She says: “To be in a swimming pool in the 
middle of a rain forest in Central America was breathtaking. 
I have always wanted to travel and to see the authentic 
side of places and going to Costa Rica has made me want to 
travel even more now.”

Gaining understanding

She was fascinated when they met people from a local tribe 
and she saw how differently they lived in Costa Rica. “They 
made their clothes from the trees in the forest by sewing 
pieces of bark together to make a fabric. 

We went to water parks and hot springs and saw some 
amazing scenery there. I was with people I had known for 
the last four years but afterwards I found I could understand 
them on a deeper level because of going to Costa Rica with 
them,” Isabel says.

New people

During the trip, Isabel enjoyed getting to know some of the 
Year 11 students who had gone to Costa Rica as well.

“It was lovely to make friends with people from a different 
year group and to stay friends with them afterwards,” she 
says.

CLAIRE AND DAN LIVE IN SOLIHULL 
WITH THEIR DAUGHTERS, ISABEL, 
AGED 16, AND JESSICA, AGED 14.

Isabel can look back on wonderful
experiences and happy memories
during her time at Lode Heath School

Lode Heath School  
Lode Lane, Solihull, B91 2HW

Tel: 0121 704 1421 Email: office@
lodeheath.org.uk​​ 

Reception opening hours: 
Monday–Thursday: 08:15–16:15 - 
Friday: 08:15–15:45

Key Contacts 
 Laura Suddon – Associate 
Headteacher 
 Mr G Bate - Chair of Governors 
(contact via Lode Heath School) 
Amer Mohammed – SENDCO

Key staff can be contacted via the 
school office. Please use the details 
above to contact our reception team 
who will direct your query to the 
correct member of staff. The above 
key staff can be contacted via the 
reception team.

 You can also follow us on: 


